GUAM MEMORIAL HOSPITAL AUTHORITY
850 GOV. CARLOS G. CAMACHO ROAD
TAMUNING, GUAM 96913
PHONE: 671-647-2165
EMAIL: materials.mgmt{@gmbha.org

TRANSMITTAL SHEET
TO: Prospective Bidder
FROM: Hospital Administrator/CEO, Acting
DATE: February 5, 2025

SUBJECT: GMHA IFB-025-2025 Medical Supplies- Needles & Syringes
Amendment No. 2

PAGES: 2 including cover sheet

NOTES:

An acknowledgement via a return email would be appreciated as soon as possible.

DATE / VENDOR ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

FACSIMILE CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

These documents accompanying this transmission contain confidential information that is legally privileged. This
information 15 intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. The authorized recipicnt of this
information is prohibited from disclosing this information to any other party unless required to do so by law or
regulation and is required to destroy the information after its stated need has been fulfilled.

If you are not the intended recipient, you arc hercby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken
in reliance on the contents of these documents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error,
please notify the sender immediately and arrange for the return or destruction of these documents,



ATURIDAT ESPETAT MIMURIAT GUAHAN

§50 Governor Carlos Camacho Road, Tamuning, Guam 96913
Operator: {671) 647-2330 or 2552 | Fax: (671) 649-5508

EST 1946

AMENDMENT #2
GMHA IFB 025-2025
Medical Supplies — Needles & Syringes

This amendment is in response to a request submitted by JMI Edison.

Question:

With GMHA's best interests in mind, we are exploring alternative product options that may offer
the potential cost-effective and equivalent or superior performance. These alternatives require us
to obtain samples and FDA certifications, which we anticipate will take approximately three weeks
from our suppliers.

Therefore, we respectfully request a bid submission extension of three weeks from the original due
date. This extension will allow us sufficient time to secure the necessary samples and FDA
certifications, ensuring we can provide a comprehensive and competitive bid that includes these
potentially beneficial alternatives.

Response:

We appreciate JMI’s offer to provide GMHA with cost-effective alternative products. However,
as outlined in Amendment #1, dated 02/04/205, the products listed in this bid are urgently needed,
and unfortunately, we are unable to extend the deadline for an additional three weeks.

Please acknowledge receipt of this amendment by signing and sending it back to Materials
Management by Fax at 649-3640 or email to materials.mgmt@gmha.org.

If you have any questions, please feel free to address your letter to Lillian Perez-Posadas MN, RN,
and email it to the Materials Management department at materials.mgmt(@gmbha.org.

DOLORES PANGELINAN

Hospital Materials Management Department
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